HATHERSAGE MEMORIAL HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Report of Additional Meeting of the above Committee held on Monday 9th October 2006 to discuss the Shower Room area and general maintenance issues.

Present : Bob Musgrave (Chairman), John Brunskill, Alistair Cook, Lynda Crosthwaite, Jean Hodgkinson, Anne Mainwaring, Roger Plank, Tim Pritt, Andrew Simpson and Brian Wilson.

The Chairman thanked John Brunskill and his team, Tim Pritt, Andrew Simpson and Brian Wilson, for the report they had prepared.   This report was the basis for the following discussions.

Brian Wilson produced a set of plans prepared by Briston Consultants, showing alternative ideas for the Shower room area.   Brian had done some careful measurements and had calculated that the surplus chairs could all be stored on the floor of the Shower Area – he suggested that we should buy some more small tables, which were more easily stacked that the present round ones.  He had offered to build some lockers for the Mother and Toddler Group’s toys in the Lawrence Hall.

It was agreed that the floor and walls of the shower room area would be resurfaced and replastered.  On a vote, it was agreed to install on new toilet for the Youth Club use.

Anne was asked to contact the Fire Officer to ask if sliding doors were still acceptable in this situation.

The question of whether to install a Mezzanine Floor in the Shower Room area was discussed.   It was agreed that John Brunskill should contact James Fletcher to ask his advice on the approximate cost of such a construction.

Brian Wilson offered to get a quote for the general maintenance jobs required to be carried out around the Hall.   Anne agreed to get a list to him as soon as possible.

Jean Hodgkinson offered to contact James Marsden to ask if he would remove the present lumber, the contents of the Shower Room placed at the end of the car park, and take to the site of the School Bonfire. 

